
Feb. 14, 2022 
 
 
To all Builders at Waterbridge, 
  
With the recent change in the on-site HOA management, a drop box, marked 
“Builders”, has been set up at the amenities center at Waterbridge. Effective 
immediately, please drop off the deposit / bond checks with the signed 
“WATERBRIDGE CONTRACTOR BUILDER AGREEMENT INFORMATION, RULES, 
FINES - October 21, 2021, Edition” (pages 13 to 15 of guidelines) in the Builders 
drop box. 
  
The initial “APPLICATION TO COMMENCE DESIGN REVIEW” (Page 2 of the 
guidelines) and the architectural review fee will still need to be mailed to Richard 
Alsop as detailed on page 1 of the guidelines. Also, for all other documents 
required for the architectural review, you will continue to upload them on the 
ARC Review Portal. 
  
Thank you, 
Architectural Review Committee 
 


